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January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2023 Leavers 
Hoodie for your child. 
 
We are in the process of compiling an order. The hoodies will have a large ‘23’ print on the back, 
containing the names of all students in the Year Group and come in 26 different colours which 
can be view using the link below: 
 
Leavers hoodies colour choices 
 
All of the students have the opportunity to purchase a hoodie. It is essential that their orders are 
placed in plenty of time so that they don't miss out. The cost for a Hoodie is £19.00. 
 
If you would like to buy a hoodie please make sure your payment is made by Friday 31 March 
2023. This can be done by your ParentPay account. Order forms must be completed. Orders 
cannot be processed without one. 
 
I cannot stress this deadline enough, as we do not want anyone to be disappointed! The school 
will not be ordering any spare hoodies, so if your child later wishes they'd ordered one once they 
see everyone’s hoodies, unfortunately it will be too late! 
 
So please don't miss out. To purchase a Wildern 2023 Leavers Hoodie once payment has been 
made via ParentPay, simply fill in the Hoodie Order Form at the bottom of the letter and ask your 
child to place it in the red letterbox outside Resources. They can then give their preferences for 
size and colour. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr B Milburn 
Director of Progress and Achievement – Year 11 
 
 
 

https://cottonridge.co.uk/Viewproducts.aspx?id=24&Name=W72%20Premium%20Hoodie

